
Friday 7th March 2025  

 

Wow – what an action-packed week that was!  

 

As ever, we celebrated World Book Day in style, with a wonderful array of props, outfits and 

favourite books represented across the school. We enjoyed a range of extra book-related 

activities including, World Book Day Orienteering a particular hit. The celebrations were kicked off 

earlier in the week with an inspiring visit from Cornish author and artist Maia Walczak.  

You can read more about World Book Day and our visit with Maia on the front page of our 

website: https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/   

 

 
 

 

 

We were delighted to welcome our MP, Perran 

Moon, to Penpol this week. After helping out on 

lollipop duty, Perran enjoyed a tour around the 

school and even managed to squeeze in a 

robotics lesson from our Year 6 Lego League 

Team. Perran was hugely complimentary about 

all that we saw, and we look forward to 

welcoming him back again soon. Look out for 

this week’s Penpol Times student paper for more 

details of his visit. 

https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/


 

We’ve been out and about this week too! Year 5 enjoyed an epic visit to Newquay Spaceport 

earlier in the week, whilst Year 2 learned some epic acting skills at the ever-beautiful Minack 

Theatre.   

 

 

Many thanks to Emma Alison of our PFA, who has volunteered to run a stall at this Saturday’s St. 

Piran’s Celebration Day at The Old Foundry Chapel. Open from 10am until 2pm; do pop along for 

some games, craft activities, and even some prizes too!  

Finally, thank you all for supporting our book fair this week. Finishing today, we have already raised 

over £400 in free books for the school. Well done, all! 

 

 

Chris Coyle-Chislett (he/him) 

Headteacher 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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